
Group Visits 

 

Students from two sections each, of class VIII belonging to Nivedita Vidyapith, Ramakrishna Mission Vivekananda 

Ashram, Barrackpore visited the Sangrahalaya on July 4 (43 students) and July 8 (38 students), 2017 along with their 

teacher Smt. Tulika Majumdar. They were provided with a guided tour of the Sangrahalaya and shown the 

documentary titled Role of Barrackpore in the Freedom Movement of India. On seeing the display their teacher 

Smt. Majumdar commented, “Wonderful historical experience!” 

 

         
 

 
 

         


